
Memorial Woodland FAQs 

FAQ 

1) Location and Timings 

Volunteer planting will occur at Mill Hill Park, Flower Lane Extension (See location 

below) over 3 days: 

Friday 26th between 11:00am – 15:00pm: Schools and Barnet Council staff 

Saturday 27th between 11:00am – 15:00pm: Wider volunteers and members of the 

public. 

Sunday 28th between 11:00am - 15:00pm: Wider volunteers and members of the 
public. 
 
Please note, you do NOT have to attend for the whole day. 
The nearest toilets are located in the Mill Hill Park pavilion.  

 

2) How do I get to Mill Hill Park? 

Please note that on Sunday 28th November 2021, a Saracens RFC fixture will be 

taking place at the Stone X Stadium, therefore parking restrictions in the local area 

will apply. On street parking is available, please check signage.  

There is also a car park within Mill Hill Park (Wise Lane and Daws Lane), which is 

less than a 10-minute walk away.  

Mill Hill Park (Flower Lane Exension) can also be accessed via public transport on 

bus routes; 113, 221 or 240 or via Mill Hill Station (an approximate 15m walk).  

 

3) Will I need to bring anything? 

Please come dressed appropriately for the weather. Some planting areas will be 

muddy - we would highly recommend wearing wellies or covered waterproof shoes.  

We will also have hi-vis vests and spades available for children and adults. 

 

4) Do I need to know anything about tree planting? 

No, there will be staff and guides available who will assist with the planting.  

The saplings will come in small 5 Litre pots which can be easily placed into the 

ground. 

A factsheet for tree species and planting plan will be available on the day. 

 

5) Photography 

A photographer will be capturing the efforts across the weekend of planting. Consent 

forms will be available should you wish to opt out of any photography. 

 



Memorial Woodland FAQs 

6) Health and safety 

We recommend that if you are feeling unwell on the day, in the interests of keeping 

everyone safe, that you stay at home.  

We will require participants produce a negative lateral flow test prior to arrival. 

 

Location: Mill Hill Park, Flower Lane Extension 


